

Beaver Brae Secondary School

1400 – 9th Street North, Kenora, ON P9N 2T7
PHONE (807) 468-6401 FAX (807) 468-3628
Tracey Benoit Tracy Lindstrom David Tresoor
Principal Vice-Principal Vice-Principal



"All Stakeholders Create a Culture of Learning so that Students Come First."

Dear Parent /Guardian,

Beaver Brae is excited to be offering the Extended French Program to incoming Grade 7 students in the fall of 2019. If you and your student are interested in this opportunity, we ask that you please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and send it back to school by **Wednesday**, **May 1**st, **2019**. You may also indicate your interest by filling out the online registration form at https://bit.ly/2ljhTYr, by emailing Principal Tracey Benoit at tracey.benoit@kpdsb.ca, or calling 468-6401 ext #3153.

What will the Extended French Program look like?

- The Extended French program will provide French language instruction for approximately 50% of the school week.
- This program is to support the French Immersion program already established at Valleyview School.
- The academic core of English and Math will be taught in English while an enriched French language program will be offered in History, Geography, Science, Health and Physical Education.
- The Extended French program will provide an open opportunity for all students to enrich their learning of a second language.
- Students in Grade 7 will be able to maintain a regular schedule that will allow them to access our popular Academy Program along with the enriched French language program.



Beaver Brae Secondary School

 $1400-9^{th}~Street~North,~Kenora,~ON~P9N~2T7\\PHONE~(807)~468-6401~FAX~(807)~468-3628\\Tracey~Benoit~Tracy~Lindstrom~David~Tresoor$

Vice-Principal

Vice-Principal



"All Stakeholders Create a Culture of Learning so that Students Come First."

A Grade 7 Information Night will take place at Beaver Brae School on Wednesday, April 10th
 from 5:00– 6:30 pm in the Intermediate Wing. Come out and enjoy French fare while being served by our French language students and learn more about the rest of our Intermediate programming.

My son/daughter is interested enrolling in the Grade 7 Extended French program for September 2019.

Individual Shadow Days can be organized for a half day for those interested.

Student name:
Current school:
Parent name:
Contact email or phone number:
Or email BBSS: tracey.benoit@kpdsb.ca

Please return this form to your child's school by Wednesday, May 1st, 2019.